
 

 

APPLICATION WITHDRAWN FOR 
A MEDICAL CENTRE  
AT 50 ROSE HILL 

You will be interested to learn that the planning 

application for a medical centre has been 

WITHDRAWN. 

The application number was B2016/74718 and 

the link to the Council’s planning website 

is http://gis.sutton.gov.uk/FASTWEB/detail.asp?Al

tRef=B2016/74718 

You will recall we notified you about this 

application and our concerns a couple of months 

ago.  The application led to a number of 

expressions of concern from local residents. 

The proposal was for a private medical centre 

offering medical and nursing services, 

occupational health and private dental care.   

We will continue to keep you informed of any 

further developments. 

 

Ruth, Marlene and Steve 

 

 

http://gis.sutton.gov.uk/FASTWEB/detail.asp?AltRef=B2016/74718
http://gis.sutton.gov.uk/FASTWEB/detail.asp?AltRef=B2016/74718


 

Contd/ 

Anyone has the right to comment on an application.  Comments should be received as soon as 

possible, and are best made in writing after you have seen the planning application, when you 

have an understanding of what is proposed.  Letters should be sent to Planning Offices, by 

email to developmentcontrol@sutton.gov.uk or you can make your comment via the Online 

Planning Register.  You must always quote the application number and provide your full postal 

address. Anonymous letters and emails will not be taken into account. 

We'll be in touch when we have more news. 

 

Ruth, Marlene and Steve 

 


